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October 04th 2018
Colonel Ronnie Westerman 

Defence Attaché

The British Armed Forces
Dear …., 
On behalf of the Commandant of the Israeli National Defense College, MG Amir Baram, I would like to invite you to meet this year's class of the INDC. The INDC serves as the highest educational institution in the State of Israel for senior officials of the public sector, the defense organizations, and high military command. Participants taking part in the INDC course study strategic planning and the various fields of national security.
As part of the yearly curriculum, the participants are set to go on a northern tour between the 22nd and the 24th of November which will be focused on the four main pillars of national defense: Economy, Society, Diplomacy and Defense. We here at the INDC would like to request to meet with you and learn about the work of UNIFIL, 1701 and the International enforcement attempts and your point of view on the border.

We would like to propose Tuesday, the 23rd of October at 14:00 as a possible timeframe. We will be at the 91st division HQ at the time and it could serve as the best place for our conversation. 
I hope that you will look favorably upon this invitation and be able to take part. 



Sincerely, 





MAJ                                   Ido Soceanu                 
Head of the International Fellowship

And            Cooperation               Desk     
INDC     and the IDF Military Colleges
